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It is a matter of great joy that the Purulia Ramakrishna Mission Vidyapith 

Alumni Association will be celebration its 17th Reunion on 21st and 22nd 

November 2015 at the serene premises of the Vidyapitha itself. On the 

occasion of the 17th re-union of the alumni, a Souvenir ‘Abhudaya’ too will 

be released.  

It gives me great pleasure to know that the alumni has supported and 

conducted welfare activities for the benefit of their Alma Mater as well as 

the public in general. May your noble work grow in leaps and bounds,  

helping more and more people of the society, is my earnest prayer to Sri 

Ramakrishna and Holy Mother Sri Sarada Devi. 

I convey my best wishes to all the alumni and the members of the school. 

May Sri Ramakrishna, Holy Mother Sri Sarada Devi and Swami 

Vivekananda continue to bestow their infinite grace on this institution and 

all those associated with it. 
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